



Revd Phillip J Gration Chaplain Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

9th September 2021

Dear Parent,

CONFIRMATION COURSE

The college confirmation course will re-start next Wednesday 13th September at 1.40pm in the Chapel. The course began late last year, but there is now another chance to join with a very modest amount of catching up required.

The confirmation course is simply a chance to find out more about Christianity and to explore the value of regular voluntary worship and prayer. Coming along to these sessions in no way obligates a student to go forward for confirmation.

If you have any questions please get in touch.

Kind Regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com